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NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program 
LISTSERV 

October 13, 2021 

MURPH System Shutdown 

Dear Program Participant, 

The Enhanced Meaningful Use (EMU) program is scheduled to 
sunset on 12/31/2021. The Meaningful Use Registration for Public 

Health (MURPH) system will be taken offline on 12/31/2021 as 

well. Once MURPH is offline, EPs/EHs will no longer have access 

to their Audit Report Cards (ARC) through MURPH. After the EMU 

program ends, your ARC will be the only proof of participation in 

the program. We encourage all program participants to log in to 

MURPH and download the most recent copy of their Audit Report 
Card before 12/31/2021 deadline. Please retain this copy for your 

records in case of an audit initiated by the Office of Medicaid 

Inspector General (OMIG). 

On behalf of the EMU program, we would like to thank you for 

your participation and making this program a success. 
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